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Circular to members # 96 /2024-25 

April 9, 2024 

 
 

Holidays on Eid-ul-Fitr 

 
Members are informed that according to the press release and subsequent gazette 

notification, Government of Pakistan has announced holidays for Eid-ul-Fitr from 

Wednesday 10th to Saturday 13th April 2024. 
 

The offices of the Federation of Pakistan Chambers of Commerce & Industry (FPCCI) 

will also remain closed accordingly and start working from Monday 14th April 2024. 
 

Copies of both notices are attached herewith for information and record please.   

_________________ 
Nadia Iqbal Soomro 
Deputy Secretary 

Tel: 021-34544035 Ext. 105  

 
 

 

Attachments:     as above 
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